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To the Members of the Commission! 

Your mission of reform is imperative. You must end the malpractice of gerrymandering by 

politicians using redistricting as a corrupt means to cling to political power.
 

Bottom line---any drawing of redistricting  lines must embrace the constitutionally correct
attributes of equal population representation, connectedness and be compact. A district that looks
like an Anaconda snake with a whole pig in it's belly is not acceptable and represents blatant
corrupt clinging to power by today's FAILED politicians. 

I trust that you will fulfill your mission of reform. 

Richard D. Giddens
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